Meeting Notes – Oct. 8, 2019

In the Oct. 8, 2019 Rotary meeting, we continued our discussion of our website.  We agreed to create a web-content committee comprised of members who would help create the stories that would be posted on our website.  Several of you graciously agreed to volunteer, and others of you, we volunteered you!  Beware of missing meetings!

Web-content committee
Brenda Carter
Dori Harmon
Chris Busby
Steve Wheeler
Ken Sealy

We all agreed that we are doing a lot of positive things, both as a club and as individual members of the club having a positive impact on the community.  We want to have our stories told!  If the event/activity falls in your area of expertise or interest, as the committee member, you would write up a short article and submit it to Chester Carter for posting.  We may try to get them in the newspaper as well.

We also voted for each member to donate $30.00 to fill gift bags for the residents of both Lafayette nursing homes (a good story to be written about!).  Brenda Carter is collecting the money.  If it all possible, she would like it turned in by next week's meeting because she will be out of town for the following three weeks.  Josh has offered to collect money in her absence if you are unable to give her the money next Tuesday.  The absolute last day to collect money would be December 1, but she would prefer it earlier than that.  If you need to write a check, checks can be written to Brenda Carter.

If you haven't paid your quarterly dues, please do so as soon as possible.
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